NYNAC -AWSC Meeting Report- August 21, 2010
NYNAC Planning is going along well!!l.
The following are things | have done since the Spring Convention:

* Secured a Postal Box

* Mailed through U.S. Postal Service, Registration packet to registered Alateen Groups, Officers
and Coordinator. | also sent forms to AMIAS’s who participated in 2009 but were not included
in either of these groups.

* Contacted Delegate regarding age limits for Alateen Members Attending NYNAC

* Talked to several Alateen Groups regarding Fund Raising

* Secured DJ Services for NYNAC

¢  Secured Nursing Services for NYNAC

* Coordinated with Host Group on their plans for program and secured Publicity Flyer and
Schedule. | remain in contact with them through email and phone.

* Maintained financial records for all money that have been paid out for expenses.

* Attended two NYN District Picnic that were acting as Fundraisers for NYNAC — Dist. 10 and
District 18

By the end of August | will be doing the following:

* Arrange for ordering on NYNAC Tee shirts
¢ Attend the Host Groups Planning Meeting in Rochester, NY
* Attend a Fund Raiser for the Camillus/ Skaneateles Alateen Group

September and October will be crunch time for me as this is when we receive the Registration and
Medical Form. | will start assigning Rooms and will be coordinating remaining aspects of the NYNAC
Weekend.

If you have any questions regarding any of the above mention activities please feel free to contact me
either at the AWSC Meeting or at The Assembly.

NOTE TO ALL ALATEEN GROUPS, DISTRICT REPRESENTATIVES AND AMIIAS:;

DROP DEAD REGISTRATION DATE IS SEPTEMBER 15, 2010

Submitted by,

Diane C. NYNAC Coordinator



